
 

1 Deliveries allowed at Milford Junction 

38705 Seven Mile Road, Suite 490  
Livonia, MI  
48152 USA 

VECTOR POSTING 
*** IMPORTANT OUTAGE NOTICE *** 

June 11th, 2024 

To Vector Shippers:        April 2nd, 2024  

 

Planned Maintenance impacting firm service is scheduled for Gas Day June 11, 2024, along the 
Athens Compressor Station to Milford Junction segment of Vector Pipeline (Milepost 168.9 to 
Milepost 270.5). Vector will be running one cleaning pig through this portion of the system and 
will need to shut in all interconnections along this path.  This work is expected to take one Gas 
Day. 

Interconnections that will NOT be available: 

MGU-Marshall – Milepost 186.5 
Marengo – Milepost 193.9 
Sheridan – Milepost 194.2 
Jackson – Milepost 217.4 

Rover Pipeline (FIN) – Milepost 240.3 
Consumers Hartland – Milepost 256.6 

DTE Gas Milford Junction (no receipts) – Milepost 270.5 1 
 

Any location not listed above will be available during this work, including Alliance, Northern 
Border and Guardian.  This outage will impact Vector’s firm service contracts and Demand 
Charge Credit mechanisms under Vector’s FERC (GT&C Section 41) and CER (GT&C Section 
34) Gas Tariffs will apply. 

Any inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts: 

Brian Schultz – Manager, Marketing & Project Development (219) 794-4912 
Dennis Scheibe – Director, Marketing & Transportation  (734) 210-8481 
 

Vector looks forward to completing this work in a timely manner. Inspection of the system is 
crucial for the safety of all stakeholders and for the reliability of energy delivery. Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation on this matter. Updates will be provided, should anything change, 
as we approach the date of this maintenance. 
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